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This school year has begun like one we have never experienced before. While we here at Oakhurst feel very fortunate that about 2/3 of
our student body returned to our campus on day one, we recognize that some of our families are still going through an uncertain time.

Each week we are getting more students returning to our campus which we are thrilled about. We understand, however, that many

service organizations may also be experiencing uncertain times as there are restrictions as to how they can get out in the communities

that they service. We hope that your organization is doing well and that we can still accommodate each other as community partners.

Your annual monetary donation to the school helps make it possible that we can continue our'Book of the Month' program. Each month

a book is selected and provided to each classroom that highlights that particular month's character/trait word. The book is read to the
students and the message behind the book is discussed.

The K-Kids Club on our campus has been a favorite for years. Fourth and fifth grade students may join and be a part of learning what
serving your community is all about as they take part in collections for worthy causes. Last year we had so many students who wanted to
join that our teacher advisors had to split them into two separate meeting times. That is fantastic!

Your support of our B.U.G.S. (Bringing Up GradeS) program is very much appreciated. The recognition that you provide those struggling

students is immeasurable. They are truly proud of themselves when you come to honor them for their hard work.

Some advantages of being a Community Partner:
You will get your name on our electronic marque.

- Any flyers that you wish to be available to our parents will get priority placement on our PeachJar system which places your

information on our website.
- You may put business cards in our school lobby

We truly value your outreach and look forward to continuing to have you as a part of our Oakhurst Family. Please share our thanks with

all of your Kiwanis constituents. lf you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.
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Attn: Lee Walters, Secretary

Dear Lee,


